
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Can you buy uniform 
and other products ? 

 

YES… 
 We have been working hard behind 
the scenes and the good news is… 

We are fully stocked and 

able to supply your needs 

 

How can you buy it?  
Our stores remain closed following government 
rules but… 

Our Website is Available 24 hours 

Just click on your school or any other product 
you wish to purchase and we will get it you 
just as fast as we can. 
  
 

 

Our overriding concern is for 
the safety of our staff and 
our customers and to ensure 
we have a safe environment 
ready for you . 

We will be open by 
End June. 

 

When Will The Stores Re-Open?  
 

 

 

We will be restricting the 
number of people in the store 
at any one time to enable 
social distancing as far as 
possible.  
We are re-training all our staff 
and have also purchased large 
quantities of PPE and bacterial 
cleaning equipment.  

How Safe Will It Be ? 

Shop Early! 
 We cannot stress how important it is 

to shop early for your children’s 
uniform this year.  

SHOP ONLINE to alleviate the 

normal rush and extra queues in the 
stores as Back to School approaches. 
 

 

Our Amazing Staff 
Our staff are experienced and dedicated, ready 
and willing to help you. As you can imagine 
they will be working under difficult conditions 
so please be patient this year more than ever 
 

 

 

We are ready !!! 
 

With the current restrictions to normal life, we want 
to keep you informed as to how this might affect the 
way we supply your school uniform as students 
return to school this year. 
 

Keep your eye on our website 
www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk 

For updates about when our shops re-open and other news 
As you can imagine phone lines are going to be tremendously busy so if you need to contact us we recommend 
by email. Each stores details are on our website or alternatively email customerservices@pmgretail.co.uk and 
they will pass your query on to the relevant store. 
 

NOW!
! 

 


